#264-22

Danielle Delaney

From: Michael B. Wade

Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2022 10:03 AM
To: Danielle Delaney

Subject: The Grid bus inspection

The Grid had 2 busses inspected this morning. Both passed. What info do you need for them?
Sincerely,

Sgt. Mike Wade

Newton Police Traffic Bureau
1321 Washington St
617-796-2175





